MEMORANDUM


TO:
Cape Elizabeth Town Council


FROM:
Planning Board


DATE:
November 27, 2007


SUBJECT:
Garage Sales Limitations

The Town Council referred to the Planning Board a request to review if the Town should adopt a limit on the number of garage sales held annually.

The Planning Board discussed the issue at the November 6th workshop. They reviewed a memorandum from the Code Enforcement Officer (see attached) and also reviewed limitations on garage sales in South Portland, Scarborough, Standish and Yarmouth. 

Based on the information provided by the Code Enforcement Officer, the Planning Board recommends, by a vote of 7-0, that no limitation be adopted at this time. It appears that the recent amendments to the Sign Ordinance may address any issue. In addition, the Code Enforcement Officer expressed confidence that he could address possible excessive sales using existing Zoning Ordinance provisions.
